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B epublic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

January 9, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 0014.S. 2024

REQUEST FOR THE ACCOMPLISHMENT OF THE ONLINE SURVEY ON THE
INVENTORY OF GUIDANCE COUNSELOR ITEMS IN THE DEPARTMENT OF
EDUCATION

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Schools Governance and Operations Division, SGOD
Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division, CID

All Elementary and Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned

To:

Attached herewith is a copy of the Memorandum DM-OUHROD-2024-0020 dated
January 3, 2024, from the Office Wilfredo E. Cabral, Department of Education, relative

to the subject stated above.

Widest dissemination and compliance.

REYNALDO E, MEDLORIDA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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Republika ng Pilipinas
Bepartment of Education

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY
HUMAN RESOURCE AND ORGANIZATIONAL DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM
DM-OUHROD-2024-0020

TO : REGIONAL DIRECTORS
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
DIVISION HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT OFFICERS
GUIDANCE PERSONNEL
ALL OTHERSSONCERNED

FROM WILFREDO'E. CABRAL
. Regional Director
Officer-in-Charge, Undersecretary for Human Resource and
Organizational Development

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR THE ACCOMPLISHMENT OF THE ONLINE
SURVEY ON THE INVENTORY OF GUIDANCE COUNSELOR
ITEMS IN THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

DATE : 03 January 2024

The Department of Education (DepEd) Bureau of Human Resource and Organizational
Development (BHROD) recognizes the vital role of Guidance Counselors (GC) in ensuring
learners’ access to support services in the various aspects of their personal, socio-
emotional, academic, and career development needs. Given the pressing number of
learners with mental health and well-being support needs, it is important to determine
the current inventory of Guidance Personnel in the field. The data inventory is essential
in reviewing and increasing the provision of GCs in DepEd Schools.

In this regard, the BHROD is requesting the all incumbent Guidance Personnel {Guidance
Counselors III; Guidance Coordinators I-III: and Guidance Services Specialists) to
accomplish this Google Survey Form accessible in this link:
https://bit.ly/GCInventory. See Annex A for a complete list of Guidance personnel by
Region and Division Offices.

Also, may we request the assistance of Division Human Resource Management Officers

(HRMOs) to ensure all respondents accomplish the online survey on or before January
10, 2024.

or further queries and concerns, please contact BHROD-SED through email address at

bhrod.sed@deped.gov.ph and support.nsppadeped.gov.ph.

Thank you very much.
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